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Welcome back to the second week of 
this rather short half term. We were 
extremely disappointed that the Year 
5/6 football tournament was cancelled 
on Friday due to waterlogged pitches 
but we are hopeful that this event will 
be rearranged. We have World Book 
Day to look forward to this week as 
well as some of our parents joining us 
for lunch on Tuesday.  
 
Attendance 
Congratulations to Aldridge Class who 
won Archie the Attendance Bear last 
week. This special award goes to the 
class with the highest attendance each 
week. Well done Aldridge! Thank you 
to all of our parents who support their 
children and our school in achieving 
excellent attendance.  
 
World Book Day 
Thank you to everybody who has 
already uploaded a photo of their child 
‘Reading for Pleasure’. Remember – 
there are prizes for the most inventive 
pictures. You have until Thursday 7th 
March to upload these to Tapestry 
(Garwood and Bawden) or Seesaw 
(Aldridge, Rowntree and Ravilious).    
 
The children will be taking part in lots 
of reading based activities on 
Thursday and I am excited to share 
with you that every child will be taking 
their token up to ‘Between the Lines’ 
either this week or next, to choose a 
book and have the opportunity to read 
or be read to. Some of you will be 

relieved to know that we will not be 
dressing up this year.  
 
Mothering Sunday 
A message from Father Alex… 
On Mothering Sunday,10th March, 
there will be a special Family Service 
at 3.30pm at St Mary’s Church in 
Great Bardfield. There will be flowers 
blessed for distribution to mothers of 
all generations, and to those whose 
caring roles are appreciated by those 
in their care. The service will be 
interactive, with plenty for children to 
take part in, and there will be 
refreshments, including cake, following 
the service. All are most welcome to 
come and join us on this special day. 
 
After School Club 
ASC are now taking bookings. If you 
would like to book you can telephone 
Pat Moore on 01371 811580 or 07767 
413055 
 
On behalf of all the staff, we hope 
you all have a super week. 
 

Mrs Crow 
 
Important Dates for your Diary 
 
 
March 
Monday 4th March  
INSET DAY 
Thursday 7th March 
World Book Day 
Friday 8th March 
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Celebration Assembly 9am 
Mid-Year Reports out 
W/B Monday 11th March 
Learning Reviews 
Friday 15th March 
Comic Relief 
Thursday 21st March 
Film Club 
Thursday 28th March 
Last Day of Term 
 
Our term dates for 2024-25 can now 
be found on our website.  

https://greatbardfieldprimaryschool.co.uk/news-events/term-dates/

